
 

Mon 19 Feb Start of Term Four 

Fri 2 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  PTA Disco 

Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Science Night (5.30-7pm) 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Tue 15 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul       Last Day Of The School Year  

 
 
 
 
 
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Monday:  Mindfulness Colouring (Lunch) & Lace (3-4) 
Tuesday:  Creative & Choir (Lunch) + Football Y1.2.3 (3-4) 
Wednesday:  Jigsaw (Lunch) 
Thursday:  Cheerleading (3-4) 
Friday: Homework, Website and Lego (Lunch) 

Happy Birthday this week to…… 

Max 10 

Phoebe 7 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Kasey-Mai 
Columbia: Malaki 
Voyager: Harry  
Atlantis: Quin and Lottie 
Challenger: Kenzie and Curtis 
Endeavour: Emily 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Total for last week (this year so far): 

Betteshanger: 35 (536) 

Tilmanstone: 40 (523) 

Snowdown: 29 (476) 

Chislet: 43 (434) 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Fri 10 Nov Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Forest School Y4,5,6 

Mon 13 Nov       Y3/4 Workshop– Reading 

                    Stories Around the Campfire (5-30-6.30) 

Tues 14 Nov       Y1/2 Workshop – Reading & Phonics 

Wed 15 Nov        Y5/6 Workshop - Reading 

Fri 17 Nov Non-Uniform – Chocolate for Tombola                                                   

  Columbia Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  RAID Football Tournament Y4 (1.30-2.30) 

Mon 20 Nov       Y3/4 Workshop – Writing 

  Year 5/6 Boys Football Tournament (1.30 -4) 

Tue 21 Nov Y1/2 Workshop - Writing 

  Meeting for new parents Sept 2018 (6-7pm) 

Wed 22 Nov       Y5/6 Workshop – Writing & SPAG 

Fri 24 Nov Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Non-uniform – Bottles for Tombola 

                             Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30)  

Mon 27 Nov        Y3/4 Workshop- Maths 

Tues 28 Nov        Y1/2 Workshop – Maths  

Wed 29 Nov        Y5/6 Workshop -  Maths 

Fri 1 Dec            Non – uniform – Cakes for Tombola 

  Christmas Decorations Morning (9-10.30)  

  Christmas Fayre (3.15 – 5pm)  

Fri 8 Dec               Forest School Y4,5,6  

  Messy Christmas @ Community Centre (6pm) 

Wed 13 Dec PTA Christmas Disco (3.15 – 5.00) 

Thurs 14 Dec Dress Rehearsal KS1 Nativity (2.30-3.10) 

Fri 15 Dec KS1 Nativity (2.30 – 3.10)  

Mon 18 Dec         Class Parties (2-3pm)  

Tue 19 Dec Christmas Lunch (12-1pm)  

  Film Afternoon (1-2.30pm)  

Wed 20 Dec KS2 Carols in Church (9.30 – 10.30)  

  End of Term Two 

Thurs 4 Jan Start of Term Three 

Fri 12 Jan Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 19 Jan PTA Film Night 

Mon 22 Jan Family Orienteering (3.20 – 4.30)  

Fri 26 Jan  Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Challenger Class Assembly 

Fri 2 Feb                Speed Stacking Tournament Y2 (PM)  

5-9 Feb  Focus Week: Environment 

Tues 6 Feb Y1/2 Infant Agility Tournament (1.30 – 4.30) 

  Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8 Feb Parent Consultations 

Fri 9 Feb                Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Endeavour Class Assembly 

  End of Term Three 



Monday 6th November, 2017 

School clubs start again from today.  Once again thank you to 

all adults that give up their time to provide these extra      

curricular activities for the children.  In the main all clubs will 

always start on the second week of every term and will finish 

on the penultimate week of term.  Those wishing to have a 

place at an after school club will have completed a              

permission form which contains  all dates.  Children wishing 

to attend lunch time clubs will need to speak with their class 

teacher.  As the nights are getting darker please make sure all 

children are collected by an adult from after-school clubs at 

4pm. 

Last week, you may have noticed on the playground            

examples of the fantastic new house PE shirts available to 

order.  We are able to provide these at a cost of £5.95.  They 

are to be worn for all PE lessons, House events and Sports 

Day.  Should you wish to place an order then please contact 

the school office.   

Please keep in mind there are three Fridays coming up where 

we are asking the children to come into school in                

non-uniform as part of our aim at raising products for the 

Tombola at the Christmas Fayre.  The dates for these are on 

the back of the newsletter. 

A reminder for those parents with children looking to start 

school in September 2018, that at 6pm on Tuesday 21       

November we are holding a meeting for you to come along 

and find out more about us and for you to ask any questions 

you may have about the school or the process itself.  In the 

meantime, should you wish to come for a look around the 

school, you are always more than welcome! 

This Friday is the first of the terms Forest School sessions for 

the children in Years 4,5 and 6.  All children should bring     

additional clothing to school with them bearing in mind the 

cold temperatures we are currently having. 

Thank you to those parents who came along last Friday 

for Endeavour class assembly.  The children clearly      

enjoyed their part in this event and showed great       

confidence throughout.  It was good to see some       

parents staying behind afterwards to take part in a fun 

learning activity.  This Friday we welcome the parents of 

those children in Atlantis class. 

On Friday, the children should have come home with a 

letter about the curriculum here at Eythorne Elvington.  

There are a number of parent workshops coming up 

(dates are listed on the reverse of this newsletter) and 

these are a good opportunity for you to find ways to 

further support your children at home with their     

learning.  You will have also noticed a number of events 

we are putting on as a school throughout the year to 

allow families the time to enjoy some exciting activities 

linked to our curriculum. We have tried to make these 

times as suitable to all as possible.  One date to notice  

there has been a slight change is—Stories Around The 

Campfire will now take place on Monday 13th             

November at 5.30pm.  More information about this will 

be coming to you in a separate letter this week. 

We have tried to provide you now with as many dates as 

possible right across the school year calendar.  As I am 

sure you can appreciate there are times when these 

may have to change—on these occasions we endeavour 

to let you know with as much notice as possible.  As you 

can imagine, this term in the run up to Christmas is one 

of the busiest so please check these dates to ensure you 

do not miss out on anything.  In the meantime, any 

questions about this please do contact the school office. 

 

 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                        Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk       Twitter: @EEPrimary 


